
From: Sheryl Trombly 

To: lori.shibinette@dhhs.nh.gov 

Cc: Chris Coates 

RE: Opioid Litigation Settlement Fund Distribution 

March 1, 2022 

Dear Commissioner Shibinette: 

County of Cheshire 
12 Court Street, Keene, NH 03431 

www.co.cheshire.nh.us 

The County of Cheshire received a 4.08% share of the Opioid Abatement Trust Fund Distribution in the 

amount of $16,905.85 on May 25, 2021. We are recognizing that under RSA 126-A:84, we are to provide 

a report annually to NH DHHS on how we spent these funds. 

The County of Cheshire has not yet spent the $16,905.95. The County is in the process of planning how 

to best use these funds and has placed them in a special revenue fund separate from the County's 

General Fund. 

A ��� 
Sheryl Trombl nance Director 

Cheshire County 

603-355-3036

strombly@co.cheshire.nh.us
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